
Town of Cambria 
 

Notice of Completion of Tentative Assessment Roll 
 

Pursuant to section 506 & 512 of the Real Property Tax Law, NOTICE IS 

HEREBY GIVEN that the sole assessor of the Town of Cambria, County of 

Niagara, has completed the tentative assessment roll for the current year, that a 

copy thereof is available online at http://www.townofcambria.com and 

https://www.niagaracounty.com/realproperty/. The assessor or her designee will 

be in attendance with said roll, at the Assessor’s office, 4160 Upper Mountain 

Rd. where it may be seen and examined by any person interested therein until 

the Fourth Tuesday of May, 2023 between the hours of 10:00am and 2:00 pm.    

If you wish to speak with the assessor, please call (716) 433-8161 ext. 122 for an 

appointment.  

 The Board of Assessment Review will meet on Tuesday, May 23, 2023 

between the hours of 2:00 and 4:00 pm and 7:00 to 9:00 pm at the Cambria 

Town Hall, 4160 Upper Mountain Road, Sanborn, NY to examine all verified 

written complaints in relation to any person believing himself aggrieved.  

Grievance applications and a publication containing procedures for contesting 

assessments are available at the Assessor’s office. 

Dated May 1st, 2023 

 

 

     Debra A. Littere 
     Assessor 
     Town of Cambria 
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